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Board change 
Salt Lake Potash Limited (SO4 or the Company) announces that 

Bryn Jones has advised the Board that he will resign as a non-

executive director of the Company effective 4 May 2021.  

 

 

Bryn, who was appointed to the board in June 2017, is stepping down due to increased work 

commitments outside of SO4.  

 

Bryn says “I have thoroughly enjoyed my time at SO4 and am confident that the Board, management 

team and importantly, the Lake Way Project will form the basis of a strong company moving forward in 

an exciting new industry for Western Australia.” 

 

 

“I would like to thank Bryn for his contribution to SO4, in particular his technical input during the 

Company’s formative years. We wish him well as he focuses on his other business interests.” 

 

 

 

Tony Swiericzuk and Richard Knights 

Telephone +61 8 6559 5800 

Authorisation This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors. 
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